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State of Florida 

'ubltt~ttfrir.e C!tnmmUminn 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER. 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M­

DATE: 	 December 4,2012 

TO: Ann Cole, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

FROM: Curtis M. Mouring, Public Utilities Supervisor, Division of Accounting & Finance 

RE: 	 Florida Power & Light Company - Recommend to Return - Confidential 
Documents FPL's Response to Staffs 22nd Set of Interrogatories Nos. 614 and 615, 
and FPL's Response to Staffs 15th Production of Documents Request No. 92 in 
Docket 120015-EI 

Staff has reviewed the following confidential documents in Docket No. 120015-EI, and 
recommends returning them to the Florida Power & Light Company: 

FPL's Response to Staffs 22nd Set ofInterrogatories Nos. 614 and 615 
FPL's Response to Staffs 15th Production of Documents Request No. 92 E ::0 _.. 
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